S5th October, 1957,

Dear Oir,
Sede MJULLal Fllsba"

1 have to acknovledge receipt of
your letter of tiae 1lst_Uctober, 195/ regarding
the survey recently held at Cardiff on the
above named steamer and L have to .inforu you
that all aceounts in comnection with the
survey were settled locally by lessrs. Wilson,
Sons « COe, Lbtd., on the 20th Lepteubder.

Qur reports on the survey are nov
being dealt with in London and we are today
writing to the Comuittee Lo say that we
consider your request or the inclusion in
our previous recomsendations of an Bastern
Mmediterranean rort as a repair port merits
their favourable consideration, 1 shall
communicute with you again on receipt of a
reply from the Comumitlees

Yours faithfully,

J. Ae Macdonald iirk,
Glenhurst avenue,
xley,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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